Dr Shyama Prasad Mukherjee University, Ranchi

Department of Information Technology

Urgent Notice

This is to inform all the concerned students, those who have applied for admission
(B.Sc. IT Hons. 2023-2027) in the Department of Information Technology, in
Dr Shyama Prasad Mukherjee University, Ranchi and wish to take admission
under BPL category, are hereby directed to come on 31% July 2023 with all original
certificates for verification. Preference will be given based on the first, second, and

third provisional selection lists.
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